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24 May 2019  
 
 
 

Dear Sec 4E/5N Parent(s)/Guardian 
 
RE: Programmes for Week 10 of Term 2 
 

1. The school has planned a series of programmes from Monday, 27 May to Friday, 31 May to 

enrich the learning of our Sec 4E/5N students.  

 
 

2. An overview of the programmes is provided below:  

a. Students taking GCE ‘O’ Level Mother Tongue Written Exam 

MTL department has arrangement a series of Intensive Revision Programme for the students  
from Monday, 27 May to Tuesday, 28 May 2019 and from Thursday, 30 May to Friday, 31 May  
2019. Students are to report to school at the usual curriculum time. 
 
The GCE ‘O’ Level Mother Tongue Written Exam is on Monday, 3 June 2019. Students are  
required to report at 7.30am sharp. 

 
      b. Students not taking GCE ‘O’ Level Mother Tongue Written Exam 
   
          For students who are exempted from the MTL exam, the school has arranged Academic  
          Programme for them. The students are to report to school at the usual curriculum  
          time. 

 
c. Wednesday, 29 May 2019 

Time Venue Remark 

7.30 am to  
12 pm 

Sports Fiesta  
(Hougang Stadium) 

Students are to report by 
7.30am at Hougang Stadium 
directly in PE attire (House T-
shirt) and bring their water 
bottle. 

In the event of wet weather, 
they are to report at Hougang 
Indoor Sports Hall instead.  

 

d. Thursday, 30 May 2019 

    Parent-Teacher Meeting 

The school would like to strongly encourage all parents/guardians to attend the meeting. Your 

child’s/ward’s Form Teacher will be providing feedback about his/her progress in school for 

Term 2.  It is also an opportunity for the Form Teacher to learn more about your child’s/ward’s 

strengths, interests and needs from you. Please book your preferred timeslot for the Parent-

Teacher Meeting via the website https://tinyurl.com/SGSPTM2019 and bookings will be on 

a ‘first-come, first-served’ basis.  We also encourage your child/ward to be present for the 

meeting.  

https://tinyurl.com/SGSPTM2019


e. Friday, 31 May 2019 

 

This is the last day of the school term. We will celebrate our students’ learning and progress  

with our 1st Semestral Awards Presentation, together with the release of result slip for the term. 

 

3.   Supervision of Child/Ward and Overseas Travel Declaration 

During the upcoming June holidays, please supervise your child/ward so that he/she engages in 

meaningful activities. If your child/ward is travelling overseas, please provide details through the 

Parents Gateway app or submit the attached Travel Declaration Form by Friday, 31 May 2019.  

 

 

4. All students will return to school on Monday, 1 July 2019.   
 

 

5. Thank you and here’s wishing all SGSians a meaningful June holidays.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Steven Wong 
Year Head (Upper Sec) 
 
Cc: School Leaders 


